
VOLTA RIVER AUTHORITY 

P.O. BOX MB 77 

ACCRA 

DISCLAIMER –  

RE: LIMITED RECRUITMENT EXERCISE IN THE FOLLOWING INSTITUTIONS 

& AGENCIES (PROTOCOL) 

 

It has come to our notice that certain individuals are purporting to recruit 

employees on behalf of the Volta River Authority.  This is being done through 

a message currently circulating on various WhatsApp and other social media 

platforms.  

The individual behind this scam, when contacted by phone, assures callers of 

employment with the VRA within 14 working days, for an initial fee of 

GHS1,000.00.  

The Volta River Authority wishes to dissociate itself from any such claims and 

advises that any persons who do business with the individual(s) behind this 

act do so at their own risk.  The individual is not an employee of the Authority, 

neither has he been contracted to recruit on behalf of the Authority. 

The general public is therefore cautioned to desist from conducting business 

with any individuals asking for money under the pretext of securing them 

employment with the Volta River Authority. 
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